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Treasure Comments

From: Pam Carlquist <pcarlquist@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, November 09, 2016 9:42 AM
To: Treasure Comments
Subject: Treasure Hill

Please do not allow the Treasure Hill project to proceed. Park City is a special place, a mountain home for all of 
us who live and visit here. This project would negatively impact the environment, wildlife and beauty of Park 
City and would ultimately destroy the aesthetic atmosphere of this town. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Pam Carlquist 
Resident of Park City Since 1975 


